-----Original Message-----

From: Howard Long [mailto:hslspringer@aimhigh.net] 

Sent: Saturday, February 26, 2005 11:56 PM

To: comments

Subject: Suggestions from an individual

My name is Howard Long, DenverColorado.  I suggest that you get the government, The IRS, and the Justice department to give honest and forthright answers to peoples' questions about our present tax system and the way it is being operated.  Answers are really owed to such,people as Larken Rose, and The We-The People organization.  True answers would expose fraud, which of course would have to be remedied.  This would build peoples respect for the system and greatly increase compliance.  Bob Schultz should never have to state "no answers, no taxes" Thank You.  

